
 

Date: April, 2024 

Change of Packaging Material 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We hope you are doing well and appreciate your constant business support of NBK. 

 

We have been making consistent efforts to reduce CO₂ emissions, given their effects on the environment, 

and thus to build a sustainable society. As a part of this endeavor, we have changed the bubble wrap material 

used in product packaging to a more environmentally friendly substance. 

 

【Change Details】 

Item Before Change After Change 

 

 

 

Bubble wrap appearance 

  

Color Green White 

Material 10% biomass blend 80% or more recycled material 

CO₂ emissions reduction - Approx. 60kg/year 

*Padding functionality will not be affected by the change. 

 

【Timing of Change】 

We will gradually switch to the current packing materials as soon as they are no longer available. 

Please note that we cannot accept any requests for returns or exchanges related to this change. 

 

 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at info.us@nbk1560.com, if you have any questions. 



 

 

 

Sincerely yours,  

Hiroki Goto 

Engineering Manager 

NBK America LLC 

307 East Church Road, Suite 7, 

King of Prussia, PA 19406 

www.nbk1560.com 

Tel: +1(484)-685-7500 

Fax: +1(484)-685-7600 

Email: info.us@nbk1560.com 


